
LAS VIRGENES MUNICIPAL WATER DISTRICT 

Tapia WRF Alternative Disinfection Project 

ADDENDUM NO. 2 

May 23, 2012 

 

The following clarifications, revisions, replacements, additions, and/or deletions shall be made a 

part of the above-referenced contract documents. 

Revisions 

1. Section 055000 Miscellaneous Metal Work, 1.1.B – Add the following sentence to the 

end of the paragraph “The design of the platform and access shall be coordinated with 

the ammonia storage tanks.” 

Clarifications 

1. As-builts of the project site will be provided for viewing at the District offices. 

2. Sheet S-1 & S-3- The note indicating that the new staircase and HSS 4x4x3/8 shall be 

“by others” shall be deleted. The staircase is to be provided by the contractor.   

3. The grated platform at the ammonia storage tanks is intended for pedestrian use. Steel 

members must be used for the platform. 

4. No design changes will be allowed for the C8x11.5 structural members. 

5. The note on Sheet S-1, General Sheet Note 4 shall be revised to “The platform anchor 

bolts shall be cast-in-place, see Specification Section 0055000.” 

 

 

 

END OF ADDENDUM #2 

 

James Spicer, P.E. 

Associate Engineer 


